
 

   
   

 

 
 

From: Wendy Ring <wring123@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 9:26 PM
To: CBSC@DGS 
Subject: Comment on bike parking 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

CAUTION: This email originated from a NON-State email address. Do not click links or open attachments unless you are certain of 
the sender’s authenticity. 

New and remodeled building standards for multifamily housing should have at least 1 secure bike parking 
space per unit, with ebike charging capability.  CA has chosen to prioritize ebike rebates for low income 
people and must reduce driving to meet its greenhouse gas reduction targets.  Not requiring adequate 
parking for ebikes puts both of those goals in jeopardy. 

Wendy Ring 
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